
 

 

PARENT-TEACHER INTERACTION (20 April 2023) 

 

“Dare to reach out your hand into the darkness, to pull another hand into 

light” 

Dear Parent, 

Parent-teacher engagement and communication are essential for a child's growth. 

A parent-teacher meeting has been planned to inform you of the most recent 

curriculum changes at the school and to address your concerns.  

You are requested to adhere to the slots allotted as per Roll Numbers by Class 

Teacher and carry Parent ID card for entry to school premises.  

Please be on time and patiently wait in case you are delayed due to any exigency. 

Do not forget to submit the feedback at the end of the session. 

We look forward to a meaningful exchange of ideas and information leading to 

holistic development of our students. 

 

Regards 

(Suruchi Gandhi) 

 Principal 

 

 


